
Children in Need
On Friday, we will be joining in
with Children in Need. Pupils
can come in non uniform
and Pudsey inspired if
desired. We will be hosting a
bun sale at break time which
will be led by our school
councillors. If you feel able to
make any contributions of
packaged buns to stock our
sale, that would of course be
much appreciated.

Parent Voice

Thank you to everyone
who has. completed the
parent voice which was
sent out at the start of the
week. It is extremely
important to us to hear the
voice of our entire school
family and so we are
grateful for your
responses. We hope that
you will over the coming
weeks how we are
actioning some of your
feedback points. The link to
the survey will remain
open.

Our Saint Teams

Please see the following
three pages to read about
our Saint Teams and why
we are so excited by
personal development
opportunities on offer to
our entire pupil family.
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Anti Bullying Week

On Tuesday, it will be Odd
Socks Day and this is
designed to be fun! It’s an
opportunity to encourage
pupils to express themselves
and celebrate their
individuality and what makes
us all unique! From
playgrounds to parliament,
our homes to our phones,
this Anti-Bullying Week let's
'Choose Respect' and bring
an end to bullying which
negatively impacts millions
of young lives.

The aim is to empower
children and young people to
not resort to bullying, even
when we disagree and
remind adults to lead by
example, online and offline.

Imagine a world where
respect and kindness thrives
— it’s not just a dream, it's in
the choices we make. Join us
this Anti-Bullying Week and
commit to 'Choose Respect'. 

wb 11th November
Anti Bullying Week
12th: Odd Socks Day
13th: Mass for Class 5 @ 9:30am 
13th: Class 1/2 Stay & Pray @ 3pm 
15th: Children in Need 








